Rey West Fire Fightens

-------- Local 1424 ---=----

July 20, 2024

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
Bridget.Flores@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Bridget J. Flores

Human Resources Director
1300 White Street

Key West, FL 33040

RE: IAFF Local 1424 — Contract Ratification
Dear Bridget:

Please be advised that the members of IAFF Local 1424 conducted a ratification vote on
Thursday, July 18, 2024, and voted in favor of ratification for the 2024-2025 proposed

contract.
Sincerely,
o ﬂw
n Torres, Union President
cc: Christina Gornail, Union Counsel
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